

27 November 2019

Andrew Frazer

Via email: fyi-request-11562-b9bfa649@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Andrew

Response to official information request for relationship between Mayor Anita Baker and owners of property on Cnr of Greys and Paekakariki Hill Road.

I refer to your request for official information received 31 October 2019 relating to questions about Mayor Anita Baker. We have processed your request under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act (LGOIMA) 1987.

The information you requested is enclosed. The questions you specified have been included as numbered headings in bold below, with our response following each heading.

- 1. Does the Mayor made any representations or undertakings with regards to the proposed development on the corner of Paekakariki Hill and Grays Road, Porirua, particularly in regards to the upcoming resource consents?
  - No.
- 2. Did the Mayor receive any donations, support or help from the owners of this land for her mayoral campaign of October 2019?
  - No. Candidates have until 13 December 2019 to submit details of their election donations and expenses. This information will be made publically available after this time.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Hannah Henderson, DDI 04 2373575.

Ngā mihi

Wendy Walker
Chief Executive

Kaiwhakahaere Matua

